
Dear City Council Members, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the zoning application for 58 Wellington Road. I moved to Guelph 
two months ago. As a new resident, I am acutely aware of the housing affordability crisis that our 
community is facing. My young family rents a house in a core neighbourhood at the cost of $3200 a 
month. This rent reflects the housing shortage in Guelph.   
 
The new supply of housing - of all types and sizes, and at all price points in the market - is critical to 
easing this shortage. I am glad to see that our Mayor has been vocal on this issue. From my perspective, 
the City cannot continue with business with development applications. The City must be bold in 
approving the new supply of housing. 
 
I hope Council will approve this application.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ben  
 
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 
 
 
--  
Ben Grant  
Ottawa, Canada 
 


